
 
 
 

 

Countdown to A World Café Experience 

Sunday, May 16, 2021, 3:00 - 5:30 pm      

We are glad you will be joining us in conversations that are important to you and 
our community. 

We will be using the World Café method of dialogue, which means that our 
conversations will be in small groups around “virtual tables.”  Imagine sitting at a 
café with friends having conversations that matter to you – comfortable and safe, 
where everyone gets a chance to talk and be heard.  We will end our event with a 
Community Harvest where we share what every group learned together.  Please 
plan to stay for the entire event – you’ll be glad you did!  

A few important things: 

1. We will use ZOOM and Google Docs for this event. We highly recommend 
using a PC or laptop.  If you choose to use a phone or tablet, you may not be 
able to access some of the features we will use. Please review the document, 
EasyPeasyTechGuidetoZOOM_GoogleDocs.pdf, which will provide detailed 
guidance for a stress-free Zoom experience. 

2. Situate yourself in a distraction-free environment, bring your favorite snack and 
beverage, and plan to stay for the entire event. We will be arranging breakout 
rooms with four people per room and mixing participants up several times.   

3. Each person must register separately and use separate devices to log in – even 
if you are together in the same location.    

4. Please do not share the link with others who have not registered. 

5. We will begin promptly at 3:00 pm. Please log in at 2:50 pm if you are familiar 
with Zoom. You will be placed in the waiting room until the meeting host lets 
you in the room.  

If you are unfamiliar with ZOOM and would like technical assistance, please 
login at 2:30 pm. If you have challenges logging in, please email Jennifer 
Connell at jennifer@jenniferconnell.com and type “HELP” in the subject line or 
contact her on 904-337-9870. 

We look forward to being with you at the World Café! 


